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Internal Labeling Request 

To whom it may concern, 

Based on the guidance of KDB 784748 D01, Section 3, Defendec Ltd., has determined that 
external labeling of their product would not desirable for end users for the following reasons: 

1) The product is used outdoors and will be subject to environmental degradation; over time
any external labeling will be worn away.

2) The product is typically mounted and an end user does not readily view the external labeling
of the product; the one time the product labelling will be reviewed is during the product
installation.

The labeling of the product can be safely put into a user accessible battery cavity, as pictured 
below, and this will ensure the labeling will not be degraded over time. 
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